
City of Tybee Island 

Finance Committee 

May 23rd, 2019  

Notes 

 

In attendance: Shawn Gillen, Wanda Doyle, John Branigin, Monty Parks, Bubba 

Hughes, Alice Jonsson, Mayor Buelterman 

Wanda called the meeting to order at 5:33 PM.  

Shawn Gillen explained the Certification and Education Spreadsheet to group.  

Monty shared that GMA said Bachelors may be in any field and that we should be 

sure to budget money for this because employees will use it.  

Mayor asked if the education and certification incentives are in addition to pay 

raises. Group answered in the affirmative. 

Shawn explained there are clauses and buy-backs with the Ed. and Cert. 

opportunities. Employees apply for the opportunities. It would be first-come, first-

served basis. 

Group discussed how parking is generating revenue.  

Monty Parks and Mayor want this topic on the first Council meeting for June.  

Mayor made a motion to adjourn.  Motion approved. Meeting adjourned at 5:54 

PM.  

 

 


